November 4, 2016

NEWS

We had a wonderful week ©

The children chose new seats.

We have implemented using Signup Genius for our Fall conferences. You should have received an email to your primary email account that you shared with our school at registration. Please let me know if you did not receive an email.

Guided Reading books were sent home. Please remember to fill out the form and return everything the next school day. If you need an extra day that is fine as well.



King and Queen

AM PM

Gavin Mia

Cassie Layla

Language Arts

We introduced Tiggy Tiger and learned his special Tt song. We practiced correctly forming the uppercase and lowercase Tt.

We learned the word-we

We made an entry in our Kid Writing Journals.

We created a caption in our Student Writers.

All of the children were assessed on their letter naming and letter sounds. We administered our District Wide Kid Writing prompt. It will be shared with you during your scheduled conference time.



This Week We Read:

Halloween Day

Mouse Shapes

Mice Squeak We Speak

We read the following in our Student Readers:

Tt and I Like Tt



Math

- 4.1-Comparing Numbers Through 10
 - 4.2-Comparing Numbers to 5
 - 4.3-Comparing Numbers to 10



Have a GREAT weekend!